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To All Parent/Guardians
Of Year 7 Pupils

Dear Parent/Guardians

The Mathematics Department run two Parent Information sessions during the year. The purpose
of these is to give an insight into the working of the Department and some of the experiences the
pupils might expect. The first ‘Maths Explained’ session is to be held on Tuesday 16 September in
Room 33 at 6.30pm. The session will last approximately 45 minutes.

The aim of the session will be to give you information about:
1. How the Mathematics teaching in Year 7 is organised
2. How some websites may be used to support learning
3. Homework, marking and assessment

I look forward to seeing you.

Yours sincerely

St @va@jl_

Steve Brook
Deputy Head Teacher
Head of Mathematics
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